
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE FOR MINOR SUBDIVISION 

TOWN OF BETHLEHEM 

 

The Bethlehem Planning Board will hold a public hearing at the Town Hall on Wednesday, August 28 

2024, at 6:15 p.m. to receive an application for a Minor Subdivision. 

Owner: Toy Garfield 

Property location: 1 Swazey Ln, Tax Map 208 Lot 14, District 2 

7.73 acres to become 2 lots; 4.03 acres and 3.70 acres 

The public can participate in this hearing either in person or by Zoom video conference by following the link 

found on the Town of Bethlehem website bethlehemnh.org. The complete application is available for review in 

the Planning and Zoning Office at the Bethlehem Town Hall during regular business hours. 

 


